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August 8, 2024 
 
 

Public Notice 
 

 
Under the provisions of the Code of Virginia, the following notice is hereby given: 
 
Date:  August 19, 2024 
 
Time:  8:30 – 4 p.m. 
 
Location: Virginia Military Institute, Lexington, Va. 
 
The VMI superintendent will host an orientation session for new Board of Visitors members on 
Monday, August 19, 2024, beginning at 8:30 a.m. at the Virginia Military Institute in Lexington, 
Virginia. The meeting will be held at various locations throughout post according to the agenda. 
 
At least four board members are expected to attend and will discuss VMI business. The 
orientation will include a VMI operational overview, staff and legal briefs for new member 
awareness and onboarding, followed by a tour of the VMI post.  
 
No board actions will be taken, and no public comment session will be held. However, written 
comments may be submitted to BOVSecretary@vmi.edu. Comments submitted prior to 4 p.m. 
on Friday, Aug. 16, 2024, will be distributed to new members at the new member orientation. 
 
For questions, contact Col. Bill Wyatt, Board of Visitors secretary, at 540-464-7132 or by email 
at wyattwj@vmi.edu. 
 


